WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY

PULLMAN, WASHINGTON 99163

DEPARTMENT OF PURE AND APPLIED MATHEMATICS

July 3, 1974

Dr. D. F. Bailey, Chairman Iowa Section Mathematical Association of America Cornell College Mt. Vernon, Iowa 52314

Dear Dr. Bailey:

Attached is an announcement of a program that we have had funded. This program should be appealing to certain members of the M.A.A. in your section. We wish to enlist your aid in spreading the word about this program. It might also occur that some likely participants are known to mathematicians located in your section. We would like to hear about any likely candidates. We hope this program can have a positive influence on the future of pre-college mathematics education. We believe it to be worthy of support by the members of M.A.A. We hope you will be able to help us locate the proper participants for our program.

Sincerely,

James H. Jordán

Professor of Mathematics

Project Director

JHJ:nc

attachments

cc: Section Officers

Basil: The information on the price sheet is vague, but still, it would be interested in following up. of our MAA members would be interested in following up. Would you please send a copy to each of our members and bill the Section for the costs incurred. Don Pilgrems